City of Albugquerque

P,0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

May 19, 2003

Martin Grummer, RA
331 Wellesley P1. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87106

Re:  John Blair Project Site Plan submitted for Traffic Circulation Layout
1500 3" St. NW
Architect’s Stamp dated 4-23-03, (J14/D135)

Dear Mr, Grummer,

Based upon your markups of the already submitted TCL dated 4-24-03 and Zoning’s
requirement that a replat occurs, the above referenced plan is approved for Building
Permit. Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-
off by Transportation.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Architect Certification of this plan will be
required.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely, j gA(

Bradley L. Bingham, PE
Sr. Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: file

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE 1S AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER




